
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming up next week…13/12/2021 
 

Maths 

Learning in school: 

 

This week in maths we will be focusing on 2D and 3D shapes through various Christmas 

activities. 

 

English 

Learning in school: 

 

This week we will be writing our ‘How Cool! Shark in the School!’ stories out in our best 

handwriting and on our very own storybook templates, complementing our writing with 

Nick Sharratt - style illustrations. We will then be sharing our books with Year 1.  

 

Reading: 

 

This week, we will be having another week of individual reading.  

 

Phonics  

Learning in school: 

 

Early in the week we will be revisiting and reviewing sc (as in muscle), st (as in listen), 

wr (as in wrinkle) and wh (as in whine). We will also be reviewing the different 

graphemes that make the sh sound, reviewing the suffixes –ed and –ing, and looking at 

the different endings of words that make the ‘ur’ sound like in ‘collar’ and ‘sailor’.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Topic 

Learning in school:  
 

PE: This week, children will be playing lots of Christmas themed PE games. 

 

Music: We will continue to practice songs for our Christmas performance. Please 

check Parentmail for details of your child’s performance this week. 

 

RE: We are lucky to learning more about the Christmas story via a virtual experience 

provided by Worcester Park Baptist Church. 

 

  Homework  
 

This week we would like children to continue to practice the songs for their Christmas 

performance and any lines they may have to learn. 

 

In addition, there will be common exception words for the children to practise on 

Spelling Shed. 

 

Many thanks. 

 
 

 Additional notes and reminders  

 

Please could girls wear shorts under their skirts on a Tuesday for yoga and please 

could children wear their PE kit to school on their class’s PE days. 

 

Please also ensure that no earrings are worn to school at any time. 
 

Please remember Friday 17th December – Yr R,1 & 2 finish at 1.00pm 
 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   
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Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 


